
Dear Guests , 

 

In the difficult times that we are now experienced with the COVID -19 

virus we have a thought  for you and your safety , travelers are in a 

difficult situation now and experienced problems about airlines , ferry 

trips and accommodations in all over the world. Our priority is the safety 

of you and our community in the island , the island of Milos is a safe 

destination and can be a unique choice foe your vacation , for that 

reason any of our reservations that will be through our WEBSITE will 

have a FREE cancellation period 21 days before your arrival and a 15% 

discount in our concierge services (rent a car , boat trips ,land excursions 

and transfers ). Also in any case that you cannot travel ,you can inform 

us to give you a voucher for the next year (summer 2021) with 

significant discount in our concierge services (rent a car , boat trips, land 

excursions and transfers ). 

 

We wish you to stay healthy and safe and to make your new vacation 

plans. 

 

We are at your disposal. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Milos Accommodations Reservation Team. 

 


